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H
ello there! You might have read 

our previous articles about the 

cool stuff our students do in our 

research labs. But did you know we also have 

a fun and light-hearted side? Halloween is 

one of our favorite times of the year, and we 

can't wait to share the excitement with you.

Every year, our team eagerly joins the 

City of Monrovia Halloween Bash at Library Park Green. It's 

a fantastic event! We bring along a bunch of awesome science-

related activities that are both entertaining and educational. 

Picture this: we have microscopes showing off bugs and worms 

up close, flasks that bubble and froth, magical genies in bottles, 

and our super special Spectrascope. It's like a mini science fair 

right there for everyone to enjoy. Plus, we get to dress up in fun 

costumes that make the event even more festive.

The best part? You're invited to come and join us! It's a chance 

for you to see our cool activities and have a casual chat with us 

about what we're up to in our research. We love meeting visitors 

and sharing our passion for science. A big shoutout to the City 

of Monrovia for organizing this awesome event that brings the 

community together.

But wait, there's more! Halloween isn't just about the daytime 

fun for us. On a different day, and when the sun sets and darkness 

creeps in, we take our experiments outside. Imagine a parking 

lot filled with intriguing light displays, flashes of excitement, 

and even flames dancing in bottles. It's like a science-themed 

Halloween wonderland! The best part is, the crowd is smaller, so 

we have plenty of time to chat and get to know each other better.

This is an especially great opportunity for students who 

are curious about science. You can come talk to our scientists 
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and ask them anything you'd like to know about careers in the STEM fields (that's Science, 

Technology, Engineering, and Math). It's like a sneak peek into the world of science professions!

So, mark your calendars! Swing by our booth at the Halloween Bash toward the end of 

the month. And if you're up for more nighttime excitement, find us outside our building on 

West Chestnut for our evening Halloween event. We're really looking forward to meeting you, 

having great conversations, and sharing our love for science.

To learn more about what we do, our student activities, and the events we're a part of, hop 

over to our website at www.oak-crest.org. And guess what? This update is almost the final one 

from our Oak Crest laboratories. But don't worry, there are ways to keep them coming your 

way. Just drop us a line at media@oak-crest.org, to find out ways to keep Oak Crest in the news. 

See you at Halloween Bash and beyond!.




